
Shutesbury Board of Health
February 19, 2025, 7 pm

Virtual meeting

Present: Catherine Hilton, chair; Wm Levine, Arleen Read, 
Garrett Simonsen, board members.

Minutes of December 4 and February 5 were accepted.

Discussion:

MAHB is hosting a training session but unfortunately it is once 
again the same day as Annual Town Meeting.  Cat will inform 
MAHB of this conflict.

Arleen is in the process of reestablishing her MAVEN access, 
which had lapsed.  In the process she has had to acquire a new 
email address: arleen.read@shutesbury.org, which is to be 
used for Board of Health business.

The Board of Health page on the town website is out of date, 
and the pandemic page even more so.  Cat will implement the 
decisions taken tonight on Arleen’s recommendation.

Adjourn 7:20


